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The Board Members of the Cheswick Atomic Division Federal Credit Union (CAD FCU or Credit Union) 

would like to share a couple important topics with our fellow Credit Union members. 

 

Each year the Credit Union is required, by the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA: is the 

government-backed insurer of United States’ Credit Unions), to have a yearly meeting to provide the 

state of the Credit Union’s wellbeing and financial health to the membership.  The Credit Union 

cordially invites its members to this year’s Credit Union Annual Meeting to help meet this requirement.  

The Annual Meeting, our 60th, is being held at the ACME Club in Cheswick on September 16th at 5:00 

pm and is free to the membership.  There will also be free soft drinks, beer and gift prize drawings for 

members who attend.  Please see the attached handout for more details about the event.  

 

Secondly, the Credit Union has changed our e-mail address from HOMEOFFICE@CADFCU.COM to 

CADFCU@gmail.com.  The change is effective immediately and all new internet correspondence shall 

utilize this new e-mail address.  Please make a note of this change. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Credit Union at 724.275.5071, 724.274.4585 or e-mail the 

Credit Union at CADFCU@gmail.com.  Also, check out the Credit Union’s new website at 

www.CADFCU.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The Cheswick Atomic Division  

Federal Credit Union  

Board of Directors 

08/02/2022 
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